September 9, 2013
Name

Address 

City, State Zip 

RE: 
Notice of Health Insurance Marketplace
Dear {Insert Name}: 

The Affordable Care Act requires the establishment of a “Health Insurance Marketplace” (“Marketplace”) in every state by January 1, 2014.  (The intended purpose of the Marketplace is to serve as a public forum for the purchase of individual health insurance coverage.)  Federal law requires that we provide you with the enclosed notice to inform you of the existence of the Marketplace, and how to contact the Marketplace for additional information.

Sincerely,

